
 

 

 

ReSoCart-ED - NEWSLETTER #2 
 

Before the year is out, we are happy to share with you a ReSoCart-ED news update! 

 

#Rapid Assessment Reports 

On November 30th, 2022, we successfully finished the ReSoCart-ED Rapid Assessment 

Reports for Ghana and Malaysia. We have thus achieved milestone 1 in the project. 

In the report, we were able to assess whether our project goals can be achieved 

and determine the next steps. 

 

# Launch of ReSoCard-ED project website 

On December 13th, 2022, we launched the ReSoCart-ED website. The website can be 

reached via the following link: https://www.resocart-ed.de/ 

From now on, we will inform you about the latest news on the project via this site. You 

will also find here the two Rapid Assessment Reports for Ghana and Malaysia. 

 

# Tendering of Subcontracts 

Before the close of this year, we plan to subcontract local partners in Ghana and 

Malaysia to gain detailed insights into the market structures, the legal framework, and 

the informal sector. With this information, a detailed market analysis can be carried 

out to reach the next milestones within the project. Implementation will then take 

place from the beginning of 2023. 

 

# Happy New Year 

All of us from the ReSoCart-ED project wish you a Happy New Year. We are excited 

about what we will achieve together this year! 
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